
SPCS Families,

It is hard to walk around campus without feeling the JOY of the Season.  Classrooms are decorated,
songs are sung, and many crafts are made to celebrate this special time of year!  In the forefront of
it all is the recognition that it is His time.  

I want to congratulate the students that participated in this week's school spelling bee.  There were
many hard words, but their practice and dedication were obvious.  Good luck to those that will
represent SPCS at the district level in March.

Next week, we will celebrate with a special chapel service.  It will be uplifting to join together and
sing His praises.  Don't forget your student can dress in Christmas attire on Wednesday to make the
day even more memorable.  

“The true light, which gives light to everyone, was coming into the world. He was in the world, and
the world was made through him…”  John 1:9-10

Enjoy your weekend!
Bobby Hunter
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Our 1st Graders continue to
experience Christmas
traditions from around the
world.  This week they
visited Sweden and made
crowns with candles for St.
Lucia Day. In Mexico, they
sang Feliz Navidad, enjoyed
the treats and prizes from a
piñata and learned about the
poinsettia. While in France
they ate Yule logs, and made
this nativity scene

This week, students participated in our school spelling bee.  The winners below will participate
in the ILCS Spelling Festival in March!

Congratulations Spelling Bee Winners

Grade 8
1st Place - Kate K.

2nd Place - Amelia R.

Grade 7
1st Place - Cooper B.

2nd Place - Taj H.

Grade 6
1st Place - Sabrina B.
2nd Place - Adam C.

Grade 5
1st Place - Andrew O.
2nd Place - Ryan M.

1st Grade Continues Their Journey

Grade 4
1st Place - Shiva M.

2nd Place - Sawyer G.

Grade 3
1st Place - Brielle S.
2nd Place - Julian O.

Grade 2
1st Place - Avianna H.
2nd Place - Noah V.

Grade 1
1st Place - Elijah B.

2nd Place - Adeline S.



DRESS DOWN

C H R I S T M A S

Our Varsity Basketball Team continues to win with two victories against Keswick,
and one each against Countryside Christian and Pinellas Prep.  The JV Team lost to
Keswick and Cambridge Christian but won two times against Countryside Christian.  
Keep up the great work boys!  
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Basketball Season Update

Christmas
Chapel

Hour Of Code
Students participated in the Hour Of Code
initiative this week in Computer Class.  We may
have some future computer scientists among us! 

Signing The Season
Mrs. Humphrey's class signed the song
"Born in Bethlehem" by Third Day this
week in Chapel.  They did a great job!
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